
April 2022

DONATE Your gift supports the BPC
mission to protect, restore, and

preserve Brackenridge Park.

Party In the Park

Our Most Successful Event Ever!

Almost 500 people joined the
Brackenridge Park Conservancy to
honor Tracy and Nelson Wolff for
their ongoing contributions to our
community and to the Park.

What a beautiful evening!

Honorees Nelson and Tracy Wolff

A special thank you to our presenting sponsor,
Kathy Mays Johnson, and the Mays family,

and to our event chairs, Liecie Hollis and Robin Howard!

Judge Nelson Wolff and Mayor Ron
Nirenberg

Event Co-Chairs Liecie Hollis and
Robin Howard with BPC Board
Chair Nick Hollis

https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/support-1-1.html
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-3416330


Story Slaughter, Kevin
Wolff, Dillon Miller,

Molly Wolff, and Matt
Wolff

Mason Hunt, Rochelle
Hunt, Sandi Wolff,

Sydney Wolff, and Paul
Wendland

Susan Naylor Sellers
with Nelson and Tracy

Wolff

City Council Member
Mario Bravo, Burgundy
Hubbert, Judge Wolff,

and County
Commissioner Marialyn

Barnard

Shawn and Jim
Campbell with Trish

DeBerry

County Commissioner
Justin Rodriguez,

Victoria Rodriguez, and
BPC Board Vice

President Lukin T.
Gilliland, Jr.

Lukin T. Gilliland, Jr.,
Judge Wolff, Mrs. Wolff,
Consul General Ruben
Minutti Zanatta, Robert

Rivard, and Mayor
Nirenberg

Nick Hollis, Rhonda
Calvert, BPC Board

Past Chair Joe Calvert,
and BPC Advisory

Board Member Eduardo
Parra

BPC Board Member Bill
Kingman, Bea

McFadden, and Kate
Kingman

Rachel and Andrew
Barnett with Robert

Brown

Mary Gonzalez-
Fuentes, BPC Board

Member Bob Scherer,
and Mario Gonzalez-

Fuentes

Carol Cooksey, Missy
Finck, and Scott

Cooksey



Liecie Hollis, Mac and
Heidi White, and need

name

Chris Graham, BPC
Board Members Tim

Swan and Rick Shaw,
and Dan Goodgame

Carol and Peter
McGanity, Charles Hall,

Catherine McGanity,
and Sara McGanity

BPC Board Member
Suzanne Scott and

Aarin Teague

Audrey Medina and
Gwen Graham

George Cisneros and
Mary Fisher

Allen Castro and Betty
Bueche Nancy Hunt and Kim

Biffle
Gilberto Ocanas and
BPC Board Member

Cha Guzman

Adel and George
Hernandez Lane and Charlotte

Mitchell and Molly and
Eric Schluter

Estela Avery, Angie
Salinas, Deb Bolner,
and Marie Longoria

Lauren and Bill Pennell Father David Garcia
and Taddy McAllister

BPC Advisory Board
Member Maria Pfeiffer

and Fred Pfeiffer



Roger and Madejske
Sonali Patel, Fernanda

Ramos, and Sherie
Johnson

Ian and Laura Aplin Chris and Vivienne
Bathie and Hope Roth

Jose Godinez, Adrian Delgado,
Anthony Auile, Andrew Delgado,
Coach McNeil, Leticia McNeil,
LeeCharles McNeil, Evelyn
Guerrero, Athena Guerrero, and
Liliana Roye from City Kid
Adventures

The Urban-15 Group presented a
specially produced performance
piece entitled
"Upstream/Downstream". The Dirty
River Jazz Band kept things lively
during the cocktail hour.

Go for Goats

We're Not Kidding Around!

Our Goat project is a go!

Goats from Rent-A-Ruminant will
be in the Park next month to
remove invasive foliage in an
eco-green way.

Stay tuned for details!



Tai Chi In the Park

World Tai Chi and Qigong Day is an
annual event that will held in
Brackenridge Park at the Lambert Beach
Softball Field on Saturday, April 30, to
promote the disciplines and many
benefits of Taichi and Qigong. This event
is free and open to the public.
 
At 10 a.m. all Tai chi and Qigong practitioners and groups will gather and
practice their styles. Demonstrations will follow group practice. A “bring your
own picnic lunch” will follow about 11 a.m. Then from 11:30 a.m. to 12:30
p.m., anyone who is interested is welcome to participate. 
The event will be canceled in the event of rain.

Choose Brackenridge Park Conservancy as your charitable organization,
and make your Amazon purchases through smile.amazon.com. Amazon will
then donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible purchases to the BPC.

OUR MISSION
The Brackenridge Park Conservancy is a steward of and an advocate for

the park and an instrument for preserving and enhancing the park’s natural,
historic, educational, and recreational resources for the enjoyment of current

and future generations.

Brackenridge Park Conservancy
PO Box 6311 San Antonio, TX 78209

(210) 826-1412
info@brackenridgepark.org

brackenridgepark.org
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https://smile.amazon.com/ch/26-3416330
https://www.brackenridgepark.org/
https://www.facebook.com/BrackenridgeParkConservancy/
https://twitter.com/search?q=%40Brack_Conserve&src=typd
https://www.instagram.com/brackenridge_park_conservancy/?hl=en

